
 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
  

   V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:        Tel: 8332864 
   Parish Office:                             Tel: 8332772  
   RCN No: 20016166 
   E-mail:       info@marinoparish.ie                           
   Website:       www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:               @marinoparish Mass Times 
 

Weekdays: 

10.00 a.m.            

(Monday to Friday) 
 

Saturday: 

10.00 a.m. & 5.30 p.m. 

(Vigil)  
                   

Sunday: 

9.15 a.m. & 11.00 a.m.  
 

Eve of Holy Days:  

7.00. p.m. (Vigil) 
 

Working Holy Days: 

10.00 a.m. 11.00 a.m.  
 

Eve of St. Patrick’s 

Day:  

5.30 p.m.(Vigil)   
 

St. Patrick’s Day 

9.15 a.m. & 11.00 a.m.  
 

Bank Holidays: 

10.00 a.m. (Church  

closes at 11.00 a.m.) 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 
 

Saturday:   

5.00 – 5.30 p.m.  
 

Confessions: 
 

Saturday: 

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. 

& 5.00 p.m. - 5.30 p.m. 
 

Thursday - Eve of First 

Fridays:                         

After 10.00 a. m. Mass 
 

Baptisms:  
 

Baptisms take place on 

the 2nd Saturday of 

each month  

Twenty-Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 2nd October 2022 

Please return Mass leaflets and yellow notices (if not taking home) to back of Church 
Thank you. 

 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY 

The cry of the disciples to the Lord, “increase 

our faith,” resonates very much with us 

today. Is being a person of faith harder today 

than it has ever been? In one sense no: 

previous generations too had to struggle. But 

today has its particular challenges. For the 

most part, public discourse is against faith in 

general and against church in particular. It 

would be easy to lose heart. Just holding on 

to faith would be enough, not to mention 

growing!! We grow in faith by desire and by 

practice—desire for God and the practice of 

prayer. The times call us to focus on the heart 

of the Christian project—Jesus and the 

Gospel—and on the heart of discipleship—

love and service. 

 

PRAYER 

“Lord, increase our faith!” Open our hearts 

to your presence in our lives. 

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie/


BUILDING HOPE FEEDBACK: ARCHBISHOP FARRELL RESPONDS 

Archbishop Farrell has responded to the Building Hope feedback submitted earlier this year. 
The document can be found at https://dublindiocese.ie/building-hope-feedback-response/ 
also on our parish website at https://www.marinoparish.ie  

MARINO PARISH BAPTISM TEAM  
The Marino Parish Baptism team is looking for new members to join them. It’s a 

wonderful team to be part of and the work with young families is ever joyful. 

The commitment is approx. four hours once every three months. If you’re 

interested and would like to know more, please email the team 

baptisms.marinoparish@gmail.com 

EUCHARIST ADORATION 
Eucharistic Adoration has recommenced in Clonturk House and will continue each 
Sunday evening from 7.00 p.m. All are welcome. Pope Paul V1 “A Holy Hour brings 
Heaven’s choicest blessings on those who are faithful to the Holy Hour”:  
 
MEDJUGORJE PRAYER GROUP 
 The Medjugorje prayer group will continue with their meetings each Thursday 
from 8.00 p.m. to 9.00 p.m. in the Annadale Room. All are welcome. 
 
STAMPS AND ROSARY BEADS 
 If you have any used stamps or Rosary Beads you no longer have use for, please 
drop them into the Sacristy where the can be forwarded for good use. 
 

CHURCH SHOP/REPOSITORY  
The Church Repository/Shop is open every Tuesday and 
Thursday morning after 10.00 a.m. Mass and after 11.00 

a.m. Mass on Sundays.  Gifts and cards available for all occasions. 
 
FIRST COMMUNION AND CONFIRMATION 
 

We are currently enrolling for the Sacraments of First Communion and 
Confirmation. 
If you did not get a form through either of the parish senior primary schools you 
can download a form and letter from the website or collect one from the parish 
office. 
Closing date for enrolment was Friday 23rd September so please return your 
Form as soon as possible. 

https://dublindiocese.ie/building-hope-feedback-response/
https://www.marinoparish.ie/
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REINSTATEMENT WORKS TO ROAD SURFACE ON GRIFFITH AVENUE 
 
We have been advised by GMC that permanent reinstatement works of the 
tarmacadam surface on Griffith Avenue will take place on Saturday and Sunday 
for the next 5 weeks between the hours of 9.00 a.m. & 6.00 p.m. This work is 
taking place on behalf of Irish Water. For this period traffic controls will be in 
place between the Malahide Road and Philipsburgh Avenue. GMC can be 
contacted at customerservice@gmcirl.com during office hours for further 
information. 
 
CHURCH GATE COLLECTION 
 
The Little Sisters of the Poor will hold a Church Gate Collection this weekend 
1st/2nd October to help fundraise for the frail elderly.  Any support would be 
appreciated. 
 
 
SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT DePaul 
 
The Society of St. Vincent DePaul will hold their usual monthly Church gate 
collection next weekend 8th/9th October. 
 

FIRST FRIDAY - Next Friday 7th Oct is the first Friday of the month and 
confessions will be heard on Thursday morning after the 10.00 a.m. 
mass. 
 
WHEELCHAIR ACCESS 
 

While the automatic wheelchair access door on the right is closed at 12.30 p.m. 
(due to school traffic) the door on the left remains open every day until the 
church closes at 6.00 p.m. 
 
 

MATERNITY HOSPITAL SERVICE 
 

The National Maternity Hospital Annual Remembrance Service will take place 
on October 9 at 3pm in St Andrew’s Church, Westland Row. Contact 
chaplainber@nmh.ie with enquiries. 
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PRAYER FOR THE SICK:  
  
Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill. 
 
RECENTLY DECEASED: 

  

Margaret Ingoldsby 

David O’Connor 

Fiona McQuillan 
Agnes Murray 
 
MONTHS MIND: 

ANNIVERSARIES:  

 

Saturday 1st October - 5.30 p.m.  May Lyons - 100th Birthday Remembrance 

 

  

Sunday  2nd October  - 9.15 a.m.  Noreen O’Callaghan 

 

 

Sunday 2nd October – 11.00 a.m.  David Cox, Vincent Brady 

       Margaret Maguire, Joe Maguire 

                                                                      Mary Lynch, Tommy McDonnell 

 

Monday 3rd – 8th October 10.00 a.m.  

Sean O’Connor, Patrick & Kathleen Finneran.                                                         

   

PLEASE SEE CHURCH NOTICE BOARD FOR DETAILS ON THE FOLLOWING: 
 

Mercy Centre Coolock – Autumn Programme 
Pathways - Exploring Faith & Ministry  
The Mystery of Awakening Hybrid Retreat 
Free 7-week Zoom course on growing in Christian prayer 
 


